
I have been working in the field of Special Education for 30 years. 

In that time, I have evaluated, worked directly with and have consulted with teachers about 
strategies to help students affected with TBI.  

I have seen students with a TBI return to sports and receive another blow to the head that is 
debilitating.  

This Bill is for the safety of all the students that play sports, to protect them and support 
them through their recovery.    

Patsy Roberts 
Autism/TBI 
Lane Ed. Service Dist. 
proberts@lesd.k12.or.us 


